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Can you believe that it is exactly 12 months to the day that 

we went into the first national lockdown? The 23rd March 

2020 will definitely be a date which will go down in history. 

 

                    On behalf of all the staff at Ravensbury  

                    I would just like to thank you for the  

                    support you have given your children and for 

the support you have given school. 
 

Dates for your diary! 
 

Bank Holiday! 

Monday 3rd May - School is not open to children 
 

Local Elections 

Thursday 6th May – School will be closed to Nursery pupils only 
 

Thursday 1st April 
This year our Easter Celebrations will be a little bit different.  

We are asking all of our children to take part in an Easter  

crafts competition. Children are asked to decorate an egg,  

write an Easter poem or make an Easter bonnet. Prizes will  

be awarded for the most creative use of and most independent. It won’t be 

the same without you.  
 

 

 

                                        Comic Relief  
                Each class did something funny for money. They held a  

                           joke competition and voted for their favourite joke. My 

favourite was:  

Why is Cinderella so bad at football? 

Because she keeps running away from the ball! 

 
We raised £333.73! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 Welcome Back! 
Welcome back to Miss Marks and Miss Ratcliffe who have returned from 

maternity leave. 
 

                               SAT’s 
              The summer 2021 national curriculum assessments will not take  

                     place due to the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic.   

                     The following assessments for summer 2021 have been 

cancelled:   

 end of key stage 1 and key stage 2 assessments (including tests and 

teacher assessment)   

 Y1 phonics screening check   

 Y4 multiplication tables check   
 

Attendance Matters; Every Day Counts 
Since all the children returned to school on the 8th March our attendance 

has been excellent. It is currently at 96%! Remember it is important that 

your child attends school every day. Poor attendance affects attainment and 

progress and can affect friendships at school. It is a parent’s responsibility to 

make sure that their child attends school regularly and on time. 

 

Don’t forget to visit the school website to find out what the children have 

been learning. You can also now follow the school on Twitter.  

 

                                                                           
  

    www.ravensbury.manchester.sch.uk              Our Twitter username is  

                                                                            @RavensburyComm1 

 
 

School will finish for the Easter holidays on Thursday 1st April at the 

usual time and will reopen on Monday 19th April. 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued 

support this term and wish you a very enjoyable Easter holiday. 

 

Best Wishes  

Mrs Hughes 
Headteacher 
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